
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Pippa Newman

Address 38 Sidney Road,Woodford Halse,Nn11 3rr

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments How will you ensure there will be no impact on traffic? 100s of people from my village drive 
into Banbury for employment. This area is a massive bottle neck already during morning 
rush hour and now you want to add more HGVs?! You don't even know what the impact of 
the the new estate over the road will be. Will you, finally, put some traffic lights on A361 exit 
onto the M40 island or are you expecting drivers and the already planned for HGVS and now 
even more plus HS2 traffic to just sit and wait all day? Basically the A361 will be a trucking 
route on an already narrow congested road with a car park to get on the M40 at the end of 
it. All you've done in the last few years is allow Wear housing estates to be erected with 
absolutely no regard for or attempt made to putting suitable roads in. 100s of HGVs have 
been allowed onto our roads and you've made no attempt to widen them or create extra 
lanes. Getting into and out of Banbury is ridiculous. In the 5 year's I've worked there my 
commute has increased by 20 mins because you keep allowing more and more HGV traffic 
on the roads and you never improve the roads. You don't care about people and our work 
life balance. All you're bothered about is getting more business rates. 
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